
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Etiquette Workshop  

Update 

The Etiquette workshop that was previously scheduled 
for December 2, 2021 at 1:00PM was canceled.  On behalf of 
the CEPD, we apologize for the incovenience. Please visit our 

webisite at www.mycepd.com to obtain the latest 
information and to get signed up for our newsletter and 
obtain information on our upcoming meeting schedule. 
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